
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 12th December 

Dear parents/carers, 

We will be running a special ‘Give a Gift’ event on Friday 16th 
December, one day later than advertised in the Friday Newsletter. 
Our aim is that all of our children would have the option to select a 
gift for a loved one. This gift will then be wrapped, labelled and 
taken home for them to give to their chosen person as a present. 
We have been busy collecting decent quality gifts from the schools 
across the Endeavour Learning Trust, from local businesses, 

Leyland Methodist Church and of course generous donations from the wider Northbrook 
Primary Academy community. 
 
We have a range of gifts suitable for mums, dads, grandparents and siblings. We hope that 
this venture will allow our children to experience the joy and happiness of giving a gift to a 
loved one, especially at a time when we are all feeling the impact of the cost-of-living crisis. 
For those children that do not celebrate Christmas it can simply be a gift of ‘thanks’ or general 
appreciation of what others do for them. Please speak to your child/children about who they 
may consider to select a gift for before the event. 
 
We believe this venture demonstrates our commitment to ensuring our school values of 
Happiness, Empathy, Aspiration, Respect and Teamwork (HEART) are more than words. We 
also understand that some families may feel it is not necessary for their child to bring a gift 
home. In this instance, we would ask that you to complete the survey on ParentApps, this can 
be found under Content – Surveys – NPA Give a Gift Opt Out Form. Alternatively, you can 
email enquiries@northbrookpa.org with a response which details the child’s name and class. 
If this is the case these children will receive a small chocolate gift from us. 
 
If you have any questions or queries about the event, please do not hesitate to contact us at 
school. 
 
Kindest regards, 
 

M Cunniffe  

Headteacher  
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